
                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

      

 

 Summer Edition 2017 

Leprosy Mission A target of £800 was 

set by CLCGB for a Water Well that would 

provide leprosy affected households with 

clean water. £875 was raised and the extra 

£75 was allocated to a Farming Bundle to 

supply tools and seeds that will allow a 

community to grow some of its own food. 

 

Norman Briggs 

B.L.A.S.T.  Fabulous Boy Band B.L.A.S.T. from St. Paul’s, 

Lisburn, put on a great show at the Annual Service. 

Gideons International     
Older Brigade members will be presented 

with a CLCGB badged New Testament & 

Psalms from Gideons International. 

Members of the Ballymena, Carnmoney and 

Portrush Companies have already received 

theirs and it should not be long before others 

are distributed. Thank You Gideons! 

 

M A N C H E S T E R – Our thoughts and prayers are with you! 



 

    

            

                                               

A scene from the Unihoc Competition 

Ballymena Company 

Unihoc / Five-a-Side Results 
The Unihoc and Five-a-Side Football Tournaments 
were well supported – at the Unihoc there were 36 
teams and nearly 200 competitors. 
                                   Unihoc                  Five-A-Sides 
Group A Lads           Dobbin                  Lambeg 
Group A Girls           Dobbin                  St Hilda’s 
Group B Lads           St Paul’s                St Paul’s 
Group B Girls           Dobbin 
Group C Lads           Magheragall         Ballymena 
Group D                    Seagoe Girls         Ballinderry 

 

 

Broomhedge Company 
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Ballinderry Company 
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Seagoe CLB 
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To volunteer in Romania see - http://ulsterregimentclcgb.btck.co.uk/VolunteeringNEW 



               

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

Canon J R Hall   Canon Hall has died, aged 92 years. 

From Belturbet, Rev Hall was ordained in 1949 and served 

curacies in Seagoe and Christ Church, Lisburn. He was 

Incumbent at St. Michael’s, Belfast, from 1959 to 1966, and 

then at Finaghy until he retired in 1969. In 1991, he became 

Chaplain to the Ulster Regiment and served with distinction 

in that position for all ten years that Jim Tweedie was 

Commanding Officer. ‘He was a totally dedicated priest and 

pastor to his people,’ commented Mr Tweedie. 

125th Anniversary Celebrations Melvyn Lockhart, Archbishop of Armagh and Mr & Mrs Gordon Wright 

of the Solomon Foundation at the Anniversary Dinner. Lord Mayor of Lisburn, Councillor Brian Bloomfield, MBE, 

his wife, Rosalind, Rev Dundas and Dean Townley at the Annual Parade. Members of St Colman’s and Ballinderry 

Companies ready for the Parade. Junior Leaders receiving certificates. Portrush Company helping to lead the 

worship. Bottom – Johnny Conn meeting Princess Michael of Kent at the Garden Party in Buckingham Palace. 

2nd in Command 

John Williams has been 

appointed 2IC of the 

Ulster CLCGB. John takes 

over from Irenee Hewitt 

who recently stepped 

down. Congratulations. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

    

 

  

People Profile - Paul Crowe   Paul was born into a CLB family. 

His father, Harold, was the well-respected Captain of the Christ Church, 

Lisburn, Company. It was no surprise that Paul and his brothers, David 

and Stephen, became members of the CLB. Paul was involved with the 

Christ Church Company as a member and an Officer for nearly forty years. 

After studying architecture in England, Paul went to work for Todd 

Architects, later buying into the Practice and nowadays is its Managing 

Director. Presently, Paul is the President of the Royal Society of Ulster 

Architects and represents Northern Ireland with a seat on the Royal 

Institute of British Architects (RIBA). 

Todd Architects has been involved in several major projects in Belfast 

including Citibank, Belfast Met, Titanic Studios and the Public Record 

Office for Northern Ireland (PRONI). Probably the firm’s most prestigious 

project involved the building of Titanic Belfast’s iconic structure. Paul was 

the lead architect on this venture which had a very large team, took three 

years to build and cost in the region of £90,000,000. 

I asked Paul what he thought about Titanic Belfast being Winners of the 

World’s Leading Visitor Attraction at the World Travel Awards for 2016. ‘I 

was surprised but thought it was fantastic for Northern Ireland. Overseas 

visitors have been coming in phenomenal numbers and the centre is 

packed out when the large cruise liners are docked. The place is running 

like a ‘good ship,’ he said, ‘if you’ll pardon the pun. 

Full profile at http://ulsterregimentclcgb.btck.co.uk/PeopleProfile1NEW 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with our Facebook Page: Church Lads’ and Church Girls’ Brigade – Northern Ireland 

Development Officer:  Victoria Jackson victoriajackson@clcgb.org.uk  mobile 07958 202724                               

Regimental Commander:  Melvyn Lockhart m-lockhart@sky.com  mobile 07810183282                                        

Newsletter Editor:  Johnny Conn johnnyconn@hotmail.com  mobile 07925 353107 

 

 

Above left – CLCGB put up a Brigade Stall at the Lisburn Lord Mayor’s Show which attracted a lot of interest. 

Below left – an end of season trip to Gosford Castle for members of the Dobbin Company.                                 

Below right – Medical Officer, John Williams, training members of the Dobbin and Grange Companies in First Aid.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://ulsterregimentclcgb.btck.co.uk/PeopleProfile1NEW
mailto:victoriaspeers@clcgb.org.uk
mailto:m-lockhart@sky.com
mailto:johnnyconn@hotmail.com

